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0390: Introduction of a Supply Point Offtake Rate Review and 
Monitoring Process 

Date: 19 November 2011 

Organisation:   Major Energy Users Council 

Abstract: 

The MEUC's view on UNC modification 0390 is that it should NOT be implemented. 

The modification as drafted suggests a decision is made between the Transporter and 
Shipper, neither of who has a contractual relationship with the consumer.  

The activity described should be carried out on an annual basis by the supplier and their 
customer as part of the annual contract review. A decision of whether to share this with the 
Transporter and shipper should be taken, however if the customer decides that they do not 
wish to amend any of the settings (SHQ, SOQ, AQ) this should be final, especially if the 
customer is prepared to pay for the capacity when it is often difficult to predict future 
demand for products or services from its own customers.  

Eddie Proffitt 

 


